

March 28th, 2023

Dear Potential Partner:

As we move into the 2023 season of Anoka Tornadoes Football, we do so with great excitement. We had a very young team in 2022 and look to capitalize on the experience many of the young players got last season. With our push to take Anoka Football to the "Next level" in 2023, we plan to drive the program back to its rightful place among the top football programs in Minnesota.

Last year saw the addition of a turf practice field located out behind our strength and conditioning facility, which is among the top in the state. In addition, we have an outstanding group of individuals in our Touchdown Club that are driven to continue to make improvements to the turf at Goodrich Field to ensure that we host visitors to a game-day experience that is second to none. All of this is done as a continued push to make sure our student-athletes have every resource necessary to compete.

Entering my fifth season as head coach at Anoka High School, I do so with much confidence. Seeing the change in the young men as they begin to believe in themselves and the program is uplifting for all involved. We saw success on all levels of our program last year. There is much to be excited about, from an outstanding pair of eighth-grade teams to a winning JV program. Our varsity team returns nine starters on offense and nine on defense who have worked extremely hard in the off-season to change their bodies and bring something special in 2023. As we strive to create the best high school football program in Minnesota, we need your help. A great deal goes into providing a first-class experience for the young people in our program. The details matter as we work to shift a mindset and create a culture that is second to none.

We are asking for any help your organization can provide to assist us in continuing to create a first-class opportunity for our student-athletes this season. We strive to develop a sense of community support and pride with our program. Through a partnership with Anoka Football, it is our hope to provide value to your organization while supporting the efforts of the young people of Anoka as they strive toward a State Championship. Any support you can provide will go a long way.

We want to thank you for taking the time to consider partnering in support of Anoka Football. With so much change and excitement on the horizon, you can be a big part of building this program up. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have regarding our program and the potential partnership. You may contact Head Coach Bo Wasurick (Robert.wasurick@ahschools.us) or Touchdown Club President Chris Massmann (chrismassmann@gmail.com). Thank you in advance for any assistance you can provide.

Sincerely,

Bo Wasurick

Head Football Coach









TRUST